
*LAAS PROFESSIONALS CONFERENCE*

You will have already received a ‘save the date’ notification, but please do join us
at our Professionals Conference on Monday 21st October 2024. We are very

pleased to have two autistic guest speakers who will be talking about their lived
experiences, as well as hearing from autistic children and young people.

Speak to your Advisory Teacher for further details. 

We hope this newsletter finds you all well-rested after the
summer break and settling into a new school year. 

We started off the new term with birthday celebrations for
Edyta and Saffron during our team planning day. We are
all looking forward to the year ahead, particularly as we

roll out the Autism Education Trust training across
Lambeth (see next page for details). 

There are also some new workshops planned this year
which will focus on practical skills and developing

resources that will have real functional benefits. Look out
for more information (or ask your Advisory Teacher for

more information).
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SAFFRON RECOMMENDS:

NAS E-learning: A guide to the mental health experiences
and needs of autistic teenagers.

“This online training is currently free (along with some
others on the National Autistic Society website). It’s a very
informative and accessibly course, with lots of young
autistic people talking about their experiences.”

https://www.autism.org.uk/what-we-do/autism-training-and-best-practice/training/e-learning


AET/ LAAS TRAINING 2024-25

PROFESSIONALS 

For Autism Education Trust AET training please book via the AET website. If you
have any questions please contact SGallup1@lambeth.gov.uk 

For LAAS training please contact NGardner@lambeth.gov.uk to book a place.

PARENTS/ CARERS

Please do also speak to your Advisory Teacher if you would like to book any
specific training or parent/ carer sessions for your setting.

https://www.autismeducationtrust.org.uk/expert-led-autism-training

